
 

 

This Month - More than 77,000 Killed By Abortion 

Sometimes even I am amazed by the number of conversations about abortion that we can generate at a pro-choice-leaning school 
like the University of New Mexico with just our small kiosk, a poll table, a few staff members, and a few volunteers. 
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At our outreach event at Colorado State University this year, someone anonymously wrote this comment on our free speech board. 
This person expressed Justice For All’s approach to conversations as well as any of our staff members probably could! 


